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Join Us for God’s Work, Our Hands and Rally Day 
  

Hard to believe that autumn is already here! And yet here we are, at the start 

of September, and that means one thing: it’s time for Hill Avenue to celebrate 

Rally Day and God’s Work, Our Hands. 

  

Typically, Rally Day marks the start of a 

new Sunday School season while 

God’s Work, Our Hands Sunday is a 

day where we perform acts of service 

within the community. This year, the 

Youth and Congregational Life 

Committee and the Community 

Ministries Committee are doing 

something a little different: we’re 

combining these into a new event. On 

Sunday, September 26th at 1:00 PM,  

we’ll host a joint event so our 

congregation can gather and perform 

works of service together in community 

and fellowship. What a great way to 

kick off the year! 

  

That’s not the only change 2021 brings. We’ll also be partnering with Trinity 

Lutheran Church here in Pasadena and Christ the Shepard Church in Altadena. 

This way, we can pool our resources to ensure we have more workers and more 

hands collaborating to accomplish even more. Plus, this is a great opportunity 

to build relationships across congregations within our community. 

  

Keep your eyes peeled for more details as the day draws nearer. But in the 

meanwhile, mark your calendars for Sunday, September 26th and we’ll see you 

there. 

  

Sincerely, 

The Community Ministries and Youth and Congregational Life Committees 


